
 
 

From: "Ruby Dulmage" <ruby.dulmage@nemkona.com>
To: "Curtis-Straus Certification Dept." <certification@curtis-straus.com>
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2003 1:56 PM
Attach: 3W06855-2.pdf
Subject: Re: Revised test report - Digital Security Controls FCC ID: F5303RF5108
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3/12/2003

  
Hi Barry: 
  
See attached revised test report which also contains the calibration dates for the test equipment. 
  
Thanks and have a good weekend. 
  
Ruby 
  

----- Original Message -----  
From: Curtis-Straus Certification Dept.  
To: Ruby Dulmage  
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2003 6:00 PM 
Subject: Digital Security Controls FCC ID: F5303RF5108 
 
Hi Ruby, 
  
Our reviewers have identified these issues: 
  
1. It appears the radiated measurements were taken without all of the ports being populated with the appropriate cables. 
Please supply a revised test report. 
  
2. Please provide the calibration dates for the test equipment. 
  
Best regards 
  
Barry C. Quinlan 
Certification Manager 
Curtis-Straus TCB 


